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28a Brisbane Bd
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Rournemouth
Morsel BIT23 2EHIP

12 Septemher 1996
Lrear Mr Barron,
MEW TELECOMMUNICATIONS SUPERCONTROLLER & 5YSTEMS

Thank you for your correspondence on the subject of a new Telecommunications Supercontroller
& Svstems

I have asked my feam o consider your proposal and have conclided that our response must be the saine
ag outlined in the leter to yoursell from Millie Baneerjee of the 4th August 1995 (eopy attached).

I would recommend that you refer your proposal 1o OFVEL which has responsibility for nombering in
the Unitad Kingdom.

Thankyou sgam for submilting your preoposal Tor consideration and T wdsh you well Tor the futare.

Yours Sincerely,

Coe

L 000
Mike Tilley ,_\’
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